
Editors, 
  
The Northshore School District is excited to share the latest updates on the construction of 
Ruby Bridges Elementary and the Skyview and Canyon Creek expansion project. 
  
Photos are attached for your use. 
  
Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
  
NEWS RELEASE: 
  
CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall  
(M) 425.375.3221  
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org 
  
June 2, 2020 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

Ruby Bridges Elementary continues toward completion and 
Skyview & Canyon Creek Expansion works through punch list 
  
Bothell, Wash. – Ruby Bridges continues to remain on schedule as it moves toward completion. 
Commissioning, which tests each of the systems in the building to ensure they work properly, is 
95% complete. Additionally, final inspections for the school are nearly done, including kitchen 
equipment, electrical and the HVAC system. The school’s Large On-Site Sewage (LOSS) 
System is operational as well. 
 
In May, the accessible playground structures were installed. The only outstanding playground 
items are the installation of the surface tile and striping. Inside the building, the gym floor 
continues to be laid. 
 
During June, the first set of furniture delivery is expected, as is custodial equipment and food 
service supplies. The playground’s surface tile and striping is scheduled for completion in June, 
pending fair weather conditions.  
 
The team at the Skyview & Canyon Creek Expansion Project continues to work through the 
punch list. The pavement in Canyon Creek’s parking lots will be resurfaced once there are five 
consecutive days of 70 degrees or warmer. Additionally, the new entrance sign for Skyview will 
be installed once it is delivered.  
 



These projects were made possible by the generous support of Northshore voters who 
approved the 2018 bond. 
 
Continue to follow the progress by ​visiting our construction page​.  
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https://www1.nsd.org/our-district/overview/construction

